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A very happy Friday to you all. As the newsletter goes out today, we will be celebrating the diversity in our 

community by hosting our annual ‘World Café’ event, 

this year with the added  bonus of each class              

contributing a dish, celebrating a culture linked with their 

learning. This addition is in collaboration with our DT Food 

Fortnight and has provided many experiences for our 

children. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who has contributed food 

and joined us for the event, we cannot wait to share 

photos of the event with you all in next week’s newsletter.  

 

With that said, we hope that you have all had a great week, we certainly have! As we are quickly          

approaching the end of this half term, the children have been busy working hard, not only on their DT    

projects but also on their writing outcomes. These will be published 

across the school and displayed in classrooms, along with their shared 

art outcomes. This half term we have had a huge push on presentation 

across the school, we believe by encouraging children to take pride in 

their learning and how it is presented represents the ethic of excellence 

which underpins our ethos. Our display outcomes are a way for us to 

showcase this and provide an opportunity for our children to show off 

their work, to give them a sense of pride. 

 

Before we take a look at the fantastic learning that has happened this 

week, we are excited to share that we welcomed construction workers from Blakeney Leigh who are 

building the flats across from the school. They have kindly donated a variety of items to EYFS for their              

construction area in their playground. Ollie was so excited during the visit and told the workers, ‘I'm going 

to be a builder when I grow up and build houses’. They were thrilled with this news! The children received 

hard hats, hivis’ and lots of different construction signs to make the area more like a ‘building site’. The  

children were all so happy to meet and welcome our visitors into  Rockliffe and were so excited to try out 

all their new equipment. Once Harley had his new hard hat on, he was ecstatic to 

tell us he was now ‘a real builder’. We can't wait to see all the new equipment up 

in the construction area of the playground which is going to encourage even more 

role play opportunities for the children.  

 

Now let’s look at what has been happening in the classrooms… 

Food fortnight has also been very popular in Year 2. The Year 2 children have 

shown great collaboration when making their Victoria Sponge Cake and they are 

excited to share their recipe with the rest of the school. Also this week, Year 2     

children participated in some art sessions with Art Amy, where they developed their 

art skills by creating sculptures. We can’t wait to see these on display! It has overall been a busy and      

exciting week in Key Stage 1. 
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Sticking with our food theme, Year 4 have also had a great week this week! In            

preparation for World Cafe, the children focused on how to best 'sell' their product to 

their target audience. The children designed their posters in their book labelling the     

important features they wanted to include. They looked at example food posters from        

retailers and spotted similar patterns such as slogans and lots of pictures.  

After amazing designs, year 4 set to work to create them using Adobe Express. Despite 

the children never having used this software before they quickly became more expert 

than Miss    Roper, adding animations and even sound! Isaiah said 'I loved making my 

poster, I found it really hard at times but I used my growth mindset and kept going!' There 

are some great examples of these on twitter so please do take a look. 

 

The children in year 4 then went on to actually make their Greek       

Salads. They worked so hard to ensure they were safe and hygienic, 

ensuring they washed their hands before they started. Each child was 

given a different element of the salad to prepare and the children took 

to the chopping and dicing very quickly! William said 'I love to cook, 

this is the best day ever!'.   

Each group were allowed to add 1 non-traditional Greek salad item 

into their recipe and loved seeing their creature come together, Anna 

said 'I can't believe we actually made that!'. Year 4 are very  excited 

for their adults to come and taste their food with Asante saying 'Can I 

take mine home now so my mum and dad can try?' before World Cafe had even begun! Please take a look at a 

fantastic video made by Cairon and    Jasmine on Twitter to see how the children made their Greek salads!  

 

We very much look forward to seeing everyone back to school next week, the final week before half term!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

 

With very best wishes, Mrs Cook and the Rockliffe Manor team  
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Special Menu—Thursday 3rd November 2022—Rocket Lunch . 

If your child would like to have a school dinner on this day please  inform the office.  

Alternatively you can access this on Arbor.  
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Have you logged into the Arbor App or Parent Portal yet? 

As you will have noticed, we have a new parent / school communication tool that is a fantastic way for 

us to keep in contact with you and allows you access to lots of information about your children, including 

their attendance, available school trips and clubs, as well as paying for school meals and afterschool 

clubs. 

Next term, we will also be arranging all Parents Evening appointment, so make sure you have signed up 

to Arbor today.  Please see the office if you need assistance with your account. 

With over 200 children  attending Rockliffe Manor Primary School you wouldn't believe the 

amount of items we find scattered about the playground, the hall and the corridors! 

Our staff regularly sweep all the areas and return all items that are named with either a fabric 

pen or a label.  However, the rest of the items that are not peronalised with a name end up in the 

Lost Property bin located just inside the school hall—something we urge you to check often. 

Please can we ask all parents to ensure all items of clothing, bags, water bottles, lunch bags, 

coats and PE kits are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Thank you so much 



Parents and Carers, please be mindful when 

parking your cars.  Do not park on the double 

yellow lines—or the Zig Zags.  
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DEADLINE 31st October 2022 

Year 6 Transition to Secondary School 

Click the link to take you to our School Website 

for all information on making the secondary 

school applications for your Year 6 child 

New Reception places September 2023 

Click the link to take you to our School Website 

for all information on making your Reception  

application for September 2023 

DEADLINE 15th January 2023 

All children aged 1-9 in London are being offered a polio vaccine. 

For some children this will be an extra dose, for others it will bring 

them up to date with their routine vaccinations. 

  

There are signs the virus may be spreading in London and the    

number of children vaccinated in Greenwich is lower than it should 

be. Boosting immunity in children should help protect them and   

reduce the risk of the  virus continuing to spread. 

If your child is aged 1 to 4 local NHS services will be in contact to book your vaccine 

  

If your child is aged 5 to 9 you can book your appointment now at selondonics.nhs.uk/polio-

vaccinationAll children aged 1-9 in London are being offered a polio vaccine. For some children this will be 

an extra dose, for others it will bring them up to date with their routine vaccinations.  

There are signs the virus may be spreading in London and the number of children vaccinated in Greenwich is 

lower than it should be. Boosting immunity in children should help protect them and reduce the risk of the  

virus continuing to spread.  

If your child is aged 1 to 4 local NHS services will be in contact to book your vaccine 

If your child is aged 5 to 9 you can book your appointment now at selondonics.nhs.uk/polio-vaccination. 

https://www.rockliffemanor.co.uk/page/?title=Year+6+Secondary+School+Transfer&pid=136
https://www.rockliffemanor.co.uk/page/?title=Reception+September+2023&pid=135
http://selondonics.nhs.uk/polio-vaccinationAll
http://selondonics.nhs.uk/polio-vaccinationAll
http://selondonics.nhs.uk/polio-vaccination
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                             Harvest Festival  
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https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Oxleas/imms/Oi41/143593 



Merits 

Reception Ethan M 

Year 1 Kamila 

Year 2 Abrielle 

Year 3 Hannah 

Year 4 Julia 

Year 5 Evie 

Year 6 Shaheer 

Attendance 
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Dates for your diary 

• Monday 17th October Reception Open Evening 

• Tuesday 18th October—deadline to complete Nasal Flu Spray Consent 

• Wednesday 19th October—Year 3 trip to Horniman Museum 

• Thursday 20th October Reception Open Evening 

• Friday 21st October—Nasal Flu Vaccinations in school 

• Monday 24th October 2022 —Friday 28th 2022 October Half term  

• Monday 31st October 2022—DEADLINE for secondary school applications 

• Wednesday 2nd November—Individual and Siblings School Photographs 

• Thursday 3rd November—8.50—9.15am Parent Reading Morning 

• Thursday 3rd November—Rocket Themed Lunch 

• Thursday 24th November—8.50—9.15am Parent Reading Morning 

• Friday 25th November 2022—Staff Inset Day 

• Thursday 15th December—8.50—9.15am Parent Reading Morning 

• Friday 16th December—Last day of term 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

*until Friday 21st October2022 

Diary Dates 

Mateus Year 1 

Chidera Year 5 

Zaiden  Year 1 

Abrielle Year 2 

Reception 86.27% 

Year 1 96.3% 

Year 2 95.4% 

Year 3 94.44% 

Year 4 86.9% 

Year 5 88.85% 

Year 6  97.74% 

Total  92.36% 


